
 
 

 
November 7, 2024 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 
 

 
Addendum #4 

Football Locker Rm. Renovation and Locker Rm Upgrades 
50018-250011 

 

We wish to inform you that the current bid for Football Locker Rm. Renovation and Upgrads has been 
cancelled as we have determined it would be beneficial to separate the project into distinct components. This 
adjustment will allow for a more precise approach to each segment and will enable us to align with project 
goals more effectively. 

A revised bid announcement for each separate component will be issued shortly, with updated specifications 
and submission requirements. We encourage your continued participation and welcome your bids on the newly 
structured projects. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we apologize for any inconvenience caused. Should you have questions 
regarding this change, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Erin Walker 
Purchasing Director 
Grambling State University 
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